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June 29, 1984

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. John F. Stolz
Operating Reactor Branch No. 4
Division of Operating Reactors
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Stolz:

Our letter dated April 15, 1983 (Serial No. 933) committed Toledo Edison
to submit a summary report for the Detailed Control Room Design Review
(DCRDR) in response to your letter dated December 17, 1982 (Log No. 1168).
The attached DCRDR Summary Report is for the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power
St.ation Unit No. 1.

As discussed in your Jtne 5,1984 letter on the request for modification
of the Commission order dated February 21, 1984, Toledo Edison will
provide additional schedule information for design improvements identified
in this report on January 31, 1985.

Very cruly fours,
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Enclosure

cc: DB-1 NRC Resident Inspector
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